## Australian Electric Traction Association

ADVOCATING THE DEVELOPMENT OF ELECTRIC TRANSPORTATION

ACT Representative, PO Box 1533, Canberra City, 2601 29 January 1973

Mr Graeme Breydon, 204 Carlisle Street, Balaclava, 3183

Dear Graeme,

I'm sorry I have not replied to your letter before this date but holidays have interfered with my letter writing.

I would be delighted to accept your offer of a talk on your subway plans for Melbourne, together with a comment on the Board's plan. Could you speak for say 20 to 30 minutes (maximum 30 minutes) and in addition to this I would allow 15 minutes for questions.

At the present time I am planning to have the "non- official" transport papers delivered on the Saturday night, 21 April. I am using "non-official" to differentiate these papers from the two papers to be delivered by the Government transport officials in Canberra.

I plan to have booking forms out by the end of February and will keep you posted of the latest developments.

Thanks again for your offer.

Regards,

IAN G. COOPER